
Chestnut Class 
 

Spring Term 1, 2024 
 
Year 3 and 4 
 

Foundation Subjects 
 
 
Geography - This term we are looking at  How  can we live more sustainably? 
 
Computing– We will be exploring creating media through video. 
 
PSHE- We will be completing the Jigsaw module Dreams and goals. 
 
MFL– We’ll be learning names for places in town and transport in French. 
 

English 
 

We will be exploring our non-
fiction text Book of Bones and cre-
ating a fact sheet. 

 
 
 

We will explore A River by Marc 
Martin and from this write our 
own imaginary journey. 

 

Maths 
 
Multiplication and Division 
We will be continuing our learning in multiplication 
and division aiming towards: 
Year 3 - multiplying and dividing 2 digits by 1 digit 
numbers with remainders. 
Year 4 - multiplying and dividing 3 digits by  1 digit 
numbers with remainders. 
Length, Perimeter and Area. 
Year 3 will begin to explore length and perimeter and 
Year 4 will be extending their learning in length and 
perimeter into area. 

RE 
Our focus this half term will be on Islam and 
building on our understanding of the Muslim faith. 
The overarching question we will be exploring this 
half term is: 
How do festivals and worship show what matters 

to a Muslim? 
 

PE 
 
This half term we will be  
learning all about Volleyball 
and how to dig, set and serve. 
 

Mr Luxa will be teaching us on Tuesday, 
alongside Miss Ward and Mrs Griffiths will 
be continuing our learning on Fridays. 

Science 
 
We will be tackling some Biology with our 
Animals including Humans unit. 
  
We will be thinking more     
specifically about food and   
nutrition and its relationship to 
muscles and skeletons. 
 

Art  
 
We will be focusing in on the works of William Morris in our 
Fabric of Nature Art unit. Using nature as our inspiration in 
creating our final piece. 
 
Music 
 

We will be working with Mr Miners on Brass instruments, and 
thinking about pitch, dynamics, tempo and notation. 
 


